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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby approves 

Report Number PW2020-09-54 as prepared by John Yungblut, Director of Public 

Works. 

Background: 

Ripley Elevated Tank 

Construction has been completed.  Township staff have been working with our 

Operating Authority, Veolia Canada, to bring the two wells at this site online. 

Water & Wastewater Summary 

Veolia Water Canada prepared a summary of water and wastewater operations since 

the previous report. 

Discussion: 

Water & Wastewater Summary 

Attached is the Monthly Water & Wastewater Summary as prepared by Veolia Water 

Canada. 

Ripley Elevated Tank 

The new wells known as Well 3 and Well 4 were incorporated into the Ripley water 

system on Aug. 5, 2020.  No significant issues were encountered during this process.  



The original two wells (Well 1 and Well 2) are still incorporated into the system, 

however Well 1 is planned for abandonment in the future.  

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial impacts associated with this report. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural resources by being aware and taking responsibility. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

John Yungblut, C.E.T., Director of Public Works 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


